703 Broadway Ave., Vickers Heights, Ontario. July 3 1962.

Dear Mr. Low;

I was very much interested in your letter and the enclosed bulletins. Our Society gets the "Harvard Announcement cards' from the Harvard Observatory but we would be glad to getyour other bulletins in connection with the Comet and Nova Search Programme.

I was able to observe Comet Seki-Lines nine times between April 10th and the 24th. Unfortunately I did not make any drawings.

At the next meeting of our Society on July 12th I will discuss the matter of co-operating in the Comet and Nova Search Programme and let you know the result.

It has been cloudy here for the past few days but as soon as the weather clears up again I will be watching for Comet Humason and will try to get some drawings.

Sincerely

Warren Congliton.